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Fact would like to say a massive thankyou to everyone who has supported our shop & drop 

service. For those of you that do no not know about this service I will talk you through the simple 

steps on how to make your order: 

• Please  the office on 01354 661234 with a list of up to 20 items (no frozen items sorry) 

• Our volunteers will then go and do your shopping for you at Tesco. 

• We then deliver to your door. 

• Then all you need to do is call the office with your card details and pay over the phone.           

“The Shop & Drop service will be 

ongoing  in the future “ 

At the moment our DAR service is still suspended, as soon as we can start transporting again we will 

let you all know, hopefully things will start running in July. 

From July we may be able to start our DAC service again as this is usually one on one, although safety 

precautions will still be put in place. 

We may also be able to start our clubs back with a minimum of six people at a time.  While you are 

here enjoying games and refreshments we can get our volunteer's to go out and do your shopping 

for you so you don’t have to lift a finger.  

Things are different but we are working to develop ways  to enable the Charity to 

offer safe services for both members and staff. 

Renewals will be sent out as normal 

If anyone knows someone who 

would like to join please give us a 

call“. 

SHOP & DROP 

UPCOMING 


